Breese, Robert

From:

Sent: 1Y Vidy 2UL4 £ZUD

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Objection to issuing of licence to premises at 200 Aldersgate Street

| would like to register my strong objection to the granting of a licence to the premises at 200
Aldersgate Street.

My flat (number. at London House, 172 Aldersgate St) will bear the brunt of noise and public
nuisance should it be granted, particularly after 2300 hours when the public eventually empty out
onto the street much later on causing excessive noise and a threat to public safety. My flat is on
the corner to London House, one window facing Aldersgate Street and the other facing towards
200 Aldersgate Street so | will bear the brunt of the noise or revellers, taxis until late in the
evening - early morning. Surly there should be a limit to the noise after 2300 until 0700 hours?

| feel it would be completely inappropriate for a licence to be granted and hope you will take into
consideration the lives of nearby residents.

Sincerely

Valerie Kurzner





